
Hello Year 6,

Over the last couple of weeks, I have been working with all the 

primary schools to arrange to visit you next month.  I am 

looking forward to meeting you, saying hello and finding 

out about your interests.  I will also be able to answer any 

questions you have about your new school so please think 

about anything you would like to know.

I hope you enjoy all the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations.

 See you in June, Year 6!

Mrs Ellenthorpe - Year 7 Manager

What to look forward to...

June	
Primary school visits with    
Mrs Ellenthorpe

12, 13 & 14 July
Transition days at HGS

14 July
Parent/carer information 
evening at HGS

16 July
Mini sports morning at HGS

August
Collect your new iPad

30, 31 August & 1 September
Summer school at HGS

EXCELLENCE FOR ALL


